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Two New Scholarships for UP-VSB Students 
 

Two new scholarship programs are now available for UP-VSB 
undergraduate students.  

 
On July 3, Dr. Cesar E.A. Virata, President of the UP Business 

Research Foundation signed a memorandum of agreement with Don 
Pablo K.T. Uy Foundation, Inc. represented by its Chairman, Bun Chin 
C. Hwang for two undergraduate UP VSB scholarships. Mr. Hwang is a 
graduate of Adamson University but he wanted to provide the 
scholarships to the best students in the Philippines. Mr. Hwang is the 
President of Transworld, a firm engaged in trading chemicals. Dean Ben 
Paul B. Gutierrez accompanied Dr. Virata to the signing ceremony held 
in Makati City. 

 
On July 9, the General Institution for Empowerment Corporation 

(GIECO), represented by its Chairman and President, Evangeline 
Crisostomo Escobillo (UP MBA 1981, UPCBA Distinguished Alumna 
Awardee 2005) awarded scholarships to three UP-VSB students: Janica 
Lae Batang, Ricardo Felizardo III and Rafunzel Joy Tajeda. Dean Ben 
Paul B. Gutierrez, Prof. James Ryan O. Jonas and Dr. Erlinda S. Echanis 
witnessed the simple awarding ceremony held at UP VSB. 

 

   
 
 
  

 
 
 


